Newsletter

Year 2 - Term 3



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org

Welcome to Term 3

Welcome back to the start of term 3! We have been working hard to plan lots of activities for the children and this term brings change and excitement for all.

Term 2

In term 2, the children have worked hard on their narrative writing and using our new own imagination to write a story around their own characters. The children have looked at joining their letters in handwriting which we will hopefully incorporate in our English Writing this term.

Reading books

Reading books have been provided to each child but

unfortunately we are not seeing as many of them as we would like. It is important that your child reads everyday and that their contact books are sent back into school each day.

Reading books are changed often in order to encourage the children to become fluent in their reading of specific texts, which we look forward to hearing about upon their return!

English

This term in English we will be continuing to develop our use of fronted adverbials, a range of grammar throughout our writing and use of emotion throughout our text. Our lessons will be focused on a book called Grandad's Island by Benji Davies.

Maths

This term in Maths we will be looking at money, including what different amounts are and how to add/subtract them.

Clothing

As the weather continues to be damp and cold, we are seeing lots of children bringing in gloves, hats etc, however they are many items of clothing being lost as they do not have names in. Please ensure that all items that come in to school are labelled with names and year group.

PE Days

Our PE lessons will continue to be on a Monday afternoon. PE lessons are going well however, we have many children who are not arriving in the correct uniform so therefore they cannot take part fully in the lesson. Please ensure that children come prepared for the lessons by wearing the school PE kit which consists of their house colour or white T-shirt, black shorts and plimsoles/trainers.

iPads

Please ensure that all iPads are being brought into school and, where possible, sufficient charge. If there is a charging issue, please ensure that iPads are brought in regardless of charge. iPads are a significant learning tool that are being used in most of our lessons and it is crucial that all children have access to the same resources and learning experiences. If there are any issues with this please speak to a member of the Year 2 team.

General

As you are now aware, Mr Freeman has joined Year 6 as Rowan class teacher. Due to this, we now have Mr Eiffe joining our Year 2 team as Bluebells class teacher. We hope you will give him a warm welcome as he starts his new adventure with us!

Class teachers/teaching assistants

Poppies Class – Miss Wilson and Miss Morgan Bluebells Class – Mr Eiffe and Mrs Hobbs